Mr. Jeff Howe

Custom Building Systems
PO Box 6280

Gastonia, NC 28056

October 18, 2009
Dear Jeff,

On behalf of Steele Creek Baptist Church (now Lighthouse Church) | wanted to express
our deep gratitude and appreciation for all you have done in the construction and
completion of our new church home!

We are so thrilled to be in and are excited to see what God does here with this beautiful
new facility which will be a tool in His hand to serve and reach out to this community!
Thanks so much also for stepping out in faith with us while were securing our financing.
We can'’t thank you enough. It was such a pleasure working with you!! Please, also,
pass along our thanks to the rest of the Custom team.

Please accept this gift certificate to Old Stone Steakhouse in Belmont as a small token
of our appreciation and thanks for all you have done and the tremendous effort you put
in to produce this building!

Sincerely,
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Tim Helms
Pastor
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